
December 19th, 1923. '

My dear MacB.

n- vjtj, , Thank you very much for your letter
Ox the 17th of December with reference to Carey.You have said Just what I told him. ^

_ , T glad that you are back aeainand hope tjat some time soon I*may see you, when 
you can tell me all that went on on the other side.

!ost cordially reciprocating good wishes, I am, your

Ever yours faithfully.

4

Major-General j.h. Mac Brien, C .11. G 
Department of national Defence, 
Ottawa. •

D.S.O• * • *
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